
 
  
Founded in 2008, Magnified Giving (​www.magnifiedgiving.org​) is an established Philanthropy 
Education organization based in Cincinnati, touching the lives of over 19,000 students since our 
inception.  To date, those students of Magnified Giving have granted over $704,000 to local non-profit 
organizations.  Specifically the results of the dedication during 2017-18 school year produced:  149 
grants awarded to local Non-Profits, over $161,000.00 awarded with $24,332.00 of that raised by 
students and their encouraging community!  Everyone enjoyed a successful year and we are fully 
aware it is due to the amazing leadership of your facilitators within your school!  

 

2019-2018 Principal Support Agreement  
 

To help us continue to partner with the leadership at your school, we ask school principals to 
be aware of our program and to show their support of their facilitator’s involvement.  
 
 
I am aware that my school has applied to participate in the Magnified Giving Student Philanthropy 
program under the guidance of a lead facilitator.  
 
I am aware that he/she will guide the group of students through program steps found on the 
Magnified Giving website (​www.magnifiedgiving.org/steps​). 
 
I am aware that our students will be learning about philanthropy, exploring the social needs of our 
community, identifying and contacting the 501(C)(3) non-profit organizations that address those 
needs, possibly visiting non-profit organizations, volunteering their time, making difficult decisions in 
selecting an organization that will utilize the funds awarded in the best way possible, fundraising (if 
determined by the facilitator), and that student representatives will be asked to attend an Awards 
Ceremony to present their checks(s) during the school year. 
 
I am aware that our students will be entrusted to “invest” $1000 of Magnified Giving’s money by 
choosing a local non-profit organization to receive our school’s grant, and our students can earn more 
money to invest by participating in student fundraising. (Magnified Giving will match up to $250 of 
student-raised funds.) 
 
I am aware that we may have guest speakers visit our school – Magnified Giving’s founder Roger 
Grein, agency representatives, and possibly other guests as selected by the lead facilitator. 
 

http://www.magnifiedgiving.org/
http://www.magnifiedgiving.org/steps


I am aware that all student participants must register with Magnified Giving at the start of the program 
via an online form on Magnified Giving’s website.  This will allow Magnified Giving to track the 
success of our program, to allow students to stay connected to Magnified Giving through our Alumni 
Association, and to expand the reach of the program around the region.  Magnified Giving will gather 
basic student information (name, email address, phone number) and parent information (name, email 
address, phone number).  This information is for internal use only and will not be shared with outside 
organizations.  ​We will not solicit donations from students or parents​. 
 
Also, for schools utilizing ​FINAL FORMS or other programs similar ​we would like to request 
Magnified Giving is included in the list of Extra-Curricular Activities offered.  The facilitators are 
fantastic about sharing the successes of their programs via stories, student quotes about their 
experience, video and photos.  If we are able to be included on ​your registration site​ this will 
eliminate addition work on the facilitator attempting to receive parental release for Magnified Giving to 
share the good news.  Our goal is to celebrate the schools and the amazing work taking place within 
your community!  
 
I am aware that our lead facilitator will be asked to attend a Facilitator Training session in September 
2018, complete periodic updates, attend an Awards Ceremony during the school year along with 
student participants, and will be required to complete a Final Report in June 2019. Please note, you 
are welcome to attend the Facilitator Training if you’d like to learn more about the curriculum. 
 
For his/her efforts our lead facilitator will receive a stipend for participating in the Magnified Giving 
program, if permitted by District policy.  
 

Thank you for supporting our program at your school.  
Together we are helping to educate the next generation of philanthropists! 

 
 

Questions can be directed to Alison Kaufman at 513-733-9727 or ​Alison@magnifiedgiving.org 
 

Please sign and return by August 15, 2018 to confirm the school participation. 
 

 
___________________________________________ ________________________________ 
 
Principal Name School Name 
 
_______________________________________________ ___________________________________ 
Principal Signature Date 

mailto:Alison@magnifiedgiving.org

